

TD 100-19(2) TABLED ON MAY 27, 2020

Rorthwest Territories Gouvernement des Territories du Nord-Ouest

MAR 1 1 2020

Mr. Louie Azzolini Chairperson NWT Surface Rights Board P.O.BOX 2580 YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2P9

Dear Mr. Azzolini:

NWT Surface Rights Board, 2020-2021 Operating Budget

Thank you for submitting the NWT Surface Rights Board Operating Budget for 2020-2021 on February 14, 2020. Please consider this letter as my acceptance of the Operating Budget.

I trust you will continue to work with departmental officials as required. Thank you for your commitment to the NWT Surface Rights Board.

Sincerely,

Shane Phompson Minister

Lands

c. Ms. Sylvia Haener Deputy Minister Lands